
HART SANITATION CUSTOMERS PLEASE READ 

To Our Valued Customers: 

     As we continue to navigate through this unprecedented COVID-19 Health event we would 

like to ask that our customers please follow some additional precautions-ALL HOUSEHOLD 

TRASH MUST ME BAGGED AND TIED. NO LOOSE material should be in the container(s).  Any 

loose will not be handled or removed.  This is for the overall safety of our employees, but also 

your neighbors and our community. 

     During this time, employees’ schedules need to accommodate work and children at home 

along with home schooling while also maintaining social distancing.  We are asking for your 

cooperation over the next several weeks, so that we can continue to provide you with the 

essential service you need, which is your household waste pickup only. Remember you are 

allowed three 30-gallon containers or one of our 96 gallon cart or 8 bags (tied) of trash per 

week. 

     Until further notice, we are modifying the non-essential services: 

• No bulk item or extra hauling’s 

• No yard waste at this time due to the additional household waste volume 

• Please place your trash out the NIGHT BEFORE your service day. Our route schedules 

change due to weather, traffic and volume, even if you know when we may be normally 

there, these are not normal times.  If you miss us, we will not be able to come back till 

your next scheduled day during this health emergency. 

      We are doing the best we can to continue to provide you with essential weekly pickup.  We 

are doing our best to take care of our employees, their families, and our community. 

     Hopefully, these changes will be short lived.  If you have any questions, please call our office 

staff at 606-739-5991 Monday thru Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm. 

Stay safe and healthy 

Hart Sanitation, Inc.  


